
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Monnier, Ashley CIV NAVFAC SE, PWD Key West 
[mailto:ashley.monnier@navy.mil] 
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 05:20 PM 
To: Jetton, Rebecca; Powell, Barbara 
Cc: Lefere, Patrick A CAPT NAS Key West, N00 <patrick.lefere@navy.mil>; Wilson, 
Greg G CDR NAS Key West, N01 <george.g.wilson@navy.mil>; Demes, Ron A CIV CNRSE, 
N02 <ron.demes@navy.mil>; andrea.denny@navy.mil <andrea.denny@navy.mil> 
Subject: Hurricane Evacuation Modeling Follow Up Information 
 
Dear Rebecca,  
 
Based upon the follow-up information that was requested to be provided by Naval 
Air Station Key West (NASKW) to inform the statewide regional evacuation efforts, 
I provide the following. The number of dwelling units (south of the City of 
Marathon) associated with the Department of Defense (DoD), inclusive of the 
United States Coast Guard (USCG) and other tenant commands, are 2001 dwelling 
units. In addition to these dwelling units are four barracks that contain 
approximately 268 beds. It is estimated that the aforementioned facilities 
generate approximately 2,338 vehicles.  
 
It is important to note that there are 124 wet slips as well as 550 recreational 
vehicle (RV) spaces. For the purposes of hurricane evacuation modeling, only 100 
of the RV spaces were counted as contributing to both the unit and vehicle count 
during hurricane season (the estimated vehicle generation associated with the wet 
slips and 100 RV spaces were included in the 2,338 vehicle count).  
 
The numbers provided represent a comprehensive analysis of family housing, 
permanent party bachelor quarters, transient facilities (military housing 
supportive of training, and short-term mission support), and vacation rentals 
(for active duty members, retirees, and authorized federal patrons). Based on all 
contributing elements, the total estimated number of vehicles is 2,338. Please 
note that this information is based off of the data and facilities available to 
date.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions that you may have.     
 
Ashley Monnier 
Installation Community Planning Liaison Officer NAVFAC SE PWD NASKW P.O. Box 9007 
Bldg. A-629 Lexington & Langley Key West, Fl 33040-9007 
(305) 293-2633 
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